‘Belief and Confidence to Aspire’

BEMERTON ST JOHN C.E.AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL
LOWER ROAD SALISBURY SP2 9NW

Tel: 01722 322848 Fax: 01722 502992  Email: admin@bemerton-st-john.wilts.sch.uk  Website: www.bemerton.com
Head Teacher: Mr Alun Richards . Deputy Head: Mrs Claire Pearce

Monday 6™ November 2017
Dear Parent / Guardian,

Football

Our girls’ football team have been successful once again in retaining the cluster cup. This is the fifth year
in a row that we have now won the cluster competition. The girls managed to not concede a goal throughout
the whole tournament, an amazing achievement.

Congratulations to the mixed football team who came second in the Salisbury Football festival. They will
now compete in the Wiltshire Games in January.

Fire Safety

Mrs Lock organised for the Year 2 and Year 6 children to receive a fire safety talk. As part of the talk
this year, Salisbury Fire Brigade brought a fire engine for the children to look at. The children were very
excited and enjoyed their tour of the fire engine. I would like to thank Salisbury Fire station and officers
for their time on the day and being so good with the children.

Moors Valley
Year 1 had a wonderful day at Moors Valley learning about senses and a woodland walk. The children learnt
a lot about plants and animals and it was a great interactive learning experience.

Back in the Day

Year 6 spent Friday dressed up in 1940 - 1960s era clothing. The children had a great day and learning
about the difference in decades and listening to Grandparents and the experience. Thank you for dressing
the children up so well and helping them make the day special.

We need your help

Mrs Ford is looking for some parental help o make an interactive water station using water pipes. Also
Wrens are in need of a mud kitchen. If you have any spare time and are able to help please let either Mrs
Ford or the office staff know.

Christmas Movie Night

Fancy late night shopping without the kids! FOB's are arranging a Movie night for Thursday 30™ November,
5.30-7.45pm, priced at £4.00 per child. See the flyers in book bags today. If paying online ensure you pay
against the correct choice of movie between Santa Claus or Home Alone. As Home Alone is a PG film you
will be asked for your consent.

Yours sincerely
Mr Richards
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